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Monday 5th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our ‘Awesome Animals’ topic next term we are learning about African animals. To give your 
children a real taste of the life of African animals we are planning to visit ‘The Bristol Zoo Project’, in 
Bristol, on Wednesday 13th March 2024, during the school day.  
 
The coach will leave school promptly at 9.15am. Please have your child in school for 8.45am to ensure 
that they are registered before leaving. We will leave ‘The Wild Place Project’ at 2pm, intending to be 
back in school for normal collection at 3.15pm. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle with them in a rucksack. Please ensure 
that the children wear their normal school uniform on the day. They must also have a waterproof coat as 
there is limited shelter and we will be outside all day. If the weather is looking at all unpromising then we 
would advise that the children wear wellies or trainers on the day.  
 
The trip requires a donation of £22.60 per child to cover its costs. We cannot afford to run it without your 
support. Please make payment and give permission via Parentpay, by Wednesday 21st February. Any 
financial contribution will be entirely voluntary, and your child will not be denied a place on the visit 
should you be unable to pay the contribution. However, the school will not proceed with the visit unless 
there are sufficient contributions for it to be financed.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
Best wishes 
Mrs Everett, Miss Ind-Smith, Mrs Tuck & Mrs Hurst 
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